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CIRCULAR       

It is informed that the college bus service will be available from           
16th September 2021 in selected routes.  All the students who have paid 
the bus fees during the period 2020-21 and willing to avail the bus 
service during the period 2021-22 can utilize the same. The students 
concerned will be informed about the fees payable for the period    
2021-22 after discounting the bus fees paid during 2020-21 based on 
the services offered during the academic year 2020-21. All the students 
are requested to submit the Google Form on or before 10th September 
2021 to finalize the routes of the college bus services. 
 
 

PRINCIPAL 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Copy to:  
1. All concerned 
2. Digital Copy to the Website incharge to host in college website 
3. The File. 


